
City of Fort Worth, Texas

Mayor and Council Communication
DATE:  10/11/22                                                           M&C FILE NUMBER:  M&C 22-0830

LOG NAME:  20TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF A SECTION OF VILLAGE WALK PLACE

SUBJECT

(CD 3) Authorize the Temporary Closure of Village Walk Place 320-Feet South of Walsh Avenue to Makers Way from September 6, 2022 to
January 15, 2024 for Construction Activities

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the City Council authorize the temporary closure of Village Walk Place 320-feet south of Walsh Avenue to Makers Way from
September 6, 2022 to January 15, 2024 for construction activities.

DISCUSSION:

The City of Fort Worth Transportation and Public Works Department (TPW) requests the temporary closure of Village Walk Place 320-ft south of
Walsh Avenue to Makers Way to provide water and sewer utilities to 32 residential lots (City Project Number 103846). In order to provide water
and sewer utilities to each lot, the developer is approved to reconstruct the entire section of roadway adding parallel cut-out parking along the
length of Village Walk Place.

Traffic control plans for this project have been previously accepted.

A Form 1295 is not required because: This M&C does not request approval of a contract with a business entity.

FISCAL INFORMATION / CERTIFICATION:

The Director of Finance certifies that approval of this recommendation will have no material effect on City funds.

Submitted for City Manager's Office by:  William Johnson  7801

   

Originating Business Unit Head: Lauren Prieur   6035

   

Additional Information Contact: Tanya Brooks  7861

   


